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MEMORANDUM 
September 1, 2023 

 
 
TO: PARENTS, TEACHERS, STUDENTS, SCHOOL SUPPORT PERSONNEL 
 
FROM: JUSTEN WILLIAMS, C.B.I.S.D. DIRECTOR OF MAINTENANCE 
  
RE: ASBESTOS LAW COMPLIANCE NOTICE 
 
Columbia Brazoria ISD has complied with federal law requiring schools to be inspected for asbestos and 
to develop management plans to address asbestos in schools. As required, each campus houses a copy of 
the management plan, and a copy of the master plan is housed at the District’s Support Service Center. 
These copies are available for viewing. 
 
All questions and concerns regarding asbestos in schools should be directed to Justen Williams, Director 
of Maintenance, 979-799-1800   justen.williams@cbisd.com   
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